
From: Abbott, William William.Abbott@ct.gov
Subject: Re: TeacherLock 2.0 MA Building Code Appeals Board decision

Date: June 11, 2020 at 12:31 PM
To: Felix I. Zemel felix@pracademicsolutions.com, Cassidy, Joseph Joseph.Cassidy@ct.gov
Cc: Paul Zbikowski paul@teacherlock.com, Salvatore Emma sal@teacherlock.com

Mr. Zemel,
In regards to the TeacherLock II, as long as it is installed in accordance with the
installation instructions the lock would meet the intent of the Connecticut Fire Safety
Code

From: Felix I. Zemel <felix@pracademicsolutions.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 11:05 AM
To: Cassidy, Joseph <Joseph.Cassidy@ct.gov>; Abbott, William
<William.Abbott@ct.gov>
Cc: Paul Zbikowski <paul@teacherlock.com>; Salvatore Emma <sal@teacherlock.com>
Subject: TeacherLock 2.0 MA Building Code Appeals Board decision
 
Good morning Marshal Abbott and State Building Inspector Cassidy. 

Please see the attached decision letter from the MA Building Code Appeals Board, where the BCAB determined that the product
complies with the relevant egress requirements of the MA State Building Code. The appeals board included a representative of the
State Fire Marshal’s office as one of the three voting members, as well. 

The TeacherLock team has a couple of prospective clients, including one major CT university, who wish to have the TeacherLock 2.0
devices installed at their facilities. Prior to agreeing to permit these installations, they want to make sure that your respective offices
are in agreement that they comply with the CT life safety and building codes. 

Can you please review the MA interpretation (attached) and the documentation that I sent previously, and let us know if you have any
issues with this product being installed and used in CT? Both myself and Chief Paul Zbikowski (ret.) are copied on this email and are
available for any questions and/or concerns related to the product. 

We would greatly appreciate your response soon, as our prospective clients would like to install the devices prior to the Fall semester
beginning. 

Thank you very much. I look forward to hearing back from you soon. 

Sincerely,

Felix I. Zemel (fmr. Chief of Building Inspections, Commonwealth of MA)
—————————————————————————
Felix I. Zemel, MCP, MPH, DrPH(c), CBO, RS, DAAS
Principal
Pracademic Solutions
1116 Great Plain Ave, Ste. 207
Needham, MA 02492
978-790-0495 direct
felix@pracademicsolutions.com
www.pracademicsolutions.com

Sent from my iPhone. Please excuse any typos

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Barry, Patty (REG)" <patty.barry@state.ma.us>
Date: June 10, 2020 at 10:24:50 AM EDT
To: "Felix I. Zemel" <felix@pracademicsolutions.com>
Cc: "MBarbadoro@fitchburgma.gov" <mbarbadoro@fitchburgma.gov>
Subject: Decision and Cover Letter for Docket #20-0022

​Please see attached BCAB decision for Docket #20-0022 which was heard on May 26, 2020. 



Patricia Barry
Program Coordinator III
Division of Professional Licensure
Office of Public Safety and Inspections  
1000 Washington Street, Suite 710
Boston, MA. 02118
Direct (617-826-5209)
patty.barry@mass.gov


